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Environmental Report 2019 
 
At Eltronic, 2019 has been the first complete period with the new structure for the management system. In 
the fall, Eltronic furthermore achieved the ISO45001 certificate, which is why the system will be referred to as 
“Eltronic HLS-system” in the future.    
 
Eltronic FuelTech continues its efforts to secure good results in the climate- and environmental area. With 
the ongoing focus on sales and installation of integrated maritime technology for reduction in NOx, SOx and 
CO2 emissions, the budgeted targets have been achieved for 2019.   
 
Identifying measurable goals for other parts of Eltronic can seem more difficult. However, this should not 
interfere with the fact that great results have been achieved in 2019 within both sustainability and 
environmental considerations. At Eltronic Wind Solutions, great efforts have been made to identify the 
possibilities within design of platforms and equipment in order to incorporate circular recycling. Furthermore, 
this method has resulted in an even bigger project starting in 2020, where Eltronic, with the ESG approach, 
will be front-runners within the industry towards a more sustainable and better climate.   
 
The work with SDG Accelerator is soon to be completed. The goal for this project has been to ensure 
customer access to measurements of OEE, energy consumption, waste volume, etc. These figures make it 
possible to respond in real time to deviations and thereby create a better framework to secure sustainability. 
At the same time, it is possible for the customer to access the SDG Indicators, where the direct impact on the 
sustainable development goals can be read. The business model has been handed over to the sub-unit 
“Data Intelligent”, who is now responsible for promoting it.  
 
Kilde Allé 4 has also been through some changes. A new warehouse and more parking space have been 
built. These facilities have been constructed taking all relevant stakeholders into account. The necessary 
permits have been obtained from the authorities and there has been full openness towards stakeholders 
during the whole process. The suppliers were selected based on their performance, economy as well as their 
approach to sustainability. The technology used for the construction and the subsequently operations is 
according to the newest available standards.  
 
In the winter of 2019, a mandatory energy inspection was carried out by an external actor, which resulted in 
a couple of proposals for improvement which have been included in the Task and History of the Management 
Team. In the future, the mandatory energy inspection will be carried out by internal resources.     
 
In 2019, all the sub-units and companies under the Eltronic HLS-system have made a positive contribution 
towards achieving a better environment as well as elevated the climate improvements. Greater transparency 
has been achieved by separating the sub-units into independent companies, which strengthen the 
possibilities to identify and assess opportunities for the goals within quality, sustainability and working 
environment.  
 
In the future, only one yearly report covering the entire HSL-system will be prepared, this will also include the 
environmental report. 


